
Welcome Home Ministries – Africa    June 

                 To Love, Care, and Pray Destitute Babies Back to Health; or into Jesus Loving Arms             2020 
 

 

 SMALL OR SICK 12   Benedict, Ella, Esther, Hassel, Irene, John, Joshua T, Moses, Precious, Robert, , Rihanna, Victoria    BABIES 14  Benjamin, Brandon, Brighton,  Dison, 

Emmanuel,  Francis,  Ivan,  Lukas, Lydia K, Mercy,  Noreen, Rebecca,  Robinson,  Timothy    TODDLERS 28  Alibert, Andrew, Arnold, Amos, Catherine, Christopher, Elizabeth, 

Emmanuel M, Eric, James, Jane, John S, Jonathan, Joseph, Joshua K, Joy, Judith, Kenneth, Lori, Lydia, Naume, Patience, Paul, Peter, Samuel, Samuel, Timothy, Trevor. 
New, MOVED(Underlined) [Twins not Shown]   0  children just gone to forever families 

 

 WELCOME HOME MINISTRIES -AFRICA, PO Box 9771, BREA, CA,  92822    Director   Mandy Sydo (714) 282-7050   email: LMSydo@gmail.com 

Our African address: PO Box 1043, Jinja, Uganda.  Visit our babies on line: www.welcomehomeafrica.com (or  .nl)   Printing Donated by CLF (CLFBrea.org) 
FUNDS * Over 95% of Donations are sent to Uganda (Our US overheads are less than 5%) - No Westerners are paid from your gifts 

After; what an improvement by the 26th May. 

  

Before: this little guy suffering a lot 10th March. 

 

DDDDear Welcome Home Friendsear Welcome Home Friendsear Welcome Home Friendsear Welcome Home Friends    and Family,and Family,and Family,and Family,  

    This past month has been much of the same at 
the home in Uganda as it is here in the USA. Mums 
keeping children busy with home schooling and 
things to occupy their time.  The children and the 
staff are all healthy. Thanks for praying for them all. 
We are happy to report that Uganda has only had 
around 200 cases of the virus with no deaths. The 
country is still pretty well locked down with all the 
borders still closed including the airport.  

    Above is the picture of Joy and the new little boy 
Moses who was admitted the 26th May. His mum is 
deceased and dad is unable to care for him. 

    On the left is a little boy we treated from the vil-
lage who was in a very serious miserable condition 
covered with sores even inside his mouth. You can 
see that  from 10th  March  to 26th May there is a 
great improvement in his condition,  now thriving. 

   Our little village girl who was admitted to the 
home August 2019 because of loss of scalp is  
improving. Her scalp became infected where there 
had been an IV in place when she was sick with 
Malaria. Good care has caused the scalp to grow 
back  attaching itself onto the skull. It has been 
slow  but is only months away from full coverage. 

    Please pray for us as we look to make an impact 
for the Children of Uganda and their families. 

             Blessings from Mandy, Blessings from Mandy, Blessings from Mandy, Blessings from Mandy,     
and Your Welcome Home Faand Your Welcome Home Faand Your Welcome Home Faand Your Welcome Home Fammmmilyilyilyily. 

Remember  https://smile.amazon.com/ch/33-0627579 

 
After; what an improvement by the 26th May. 

 
After; what an improvement by the 26th May. 

 
Before: August 2019 the results of infected IV.  


